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TO: SBP Delegates and Procurement Officers
FROM: Tana Lane, Interim State Architect
DATE: August 14, 2023

SUBJECT: Modifications to Code Compliance

This alert is to notify you that the Building Code Compliance Policy has been updated on the
OSA State Buildings Program webpage in the following respects:

Code Compliance Policy

(Exhibit A) Approved State Building Codes

= Added the 2021 Edition of the International Residential Code

= Updated the International Plumbing Code and International Fuel Gas Code to the
2021 publication

= Added The Colorado Model Electric and Solar Ready Code

= Added the Secretary of the Interior's Standards for Rehabilitation

= Added an Amendment to the International Building Code Chapter 29, Plumbing
Systems [P] 2904: State of Colorado Amenities for All Genders

It is imperative that State Buildings Program Delegates and all project managers become
familiar with the current adopted codes and most importantly the Amendment to Chapter 29
related to Amenities for All Genders.

Note that a more comprehensive template update is still forthcoming.
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